August 22, 2006

Mr. Bill Underwood
Hercules Fence

570-E Industrial Park Drive
Newport News, VA 23608

Reference: Madison Hall Fire Repairs
Christopher Newport University
Newport News, VA

Dear Bill:

On behalf of our construction team, | would like to thank you and Hercules Fence for
your assistance at the Christopher Newport University Madison Hall Dormitory fire on August 5,
2006. The day after the fire W. M. Jordan Company responded to the needs of the university
and quickly found that the most prudent activity to provide a safe environment to the students
was to erect a temporary fence around the damaged building. Within three hours of our phone
call on Saturday you mobilized men and material to begin erection of the fence! Your crews
promptly and efficiently secured the area for W. M. Jordan Company and the university. This is
truly dedication to the community and W. M. Jordan Company above and beyond the regular
work week and we certainly appreciate this support. | do not know the names of the crew that
responded so diligently, but | would appreciate it if you would pass on our thanks to them.

1 look forward to continuing our relationship in the years to come.
Sincerely,
W. M. JORDAN COMPANY, INC.

Pl

Michael L. Daniels

MLD/sbw

Via Mail
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